NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The New Berlin Zoning Board of Appeals will meet
Thursday, November 13, 2008 at 7:00 p.m. at the Village
Hall.

Mr. Dale Clements has requested a variance per the
following:

A request for a variance to allow the placement of a mobile
home at 202 South Cedar Street, New Berlin, IL in a
district zoned residential. Proposed mobile home to be a
1995 16 x 80’ and to be placed on the 100’ x 150’ lot.
Existing mobile home and attached structure is being
removed.

The meeting is open to the public.

Zoning Board of Appeals
Tim Berry, Chairman



Page 1 of 1

Village of New Berlin

From: Tim Berry [tberry14@hotmail.com]
Sent:  Saturday, October 25, 2008 12:22 PM
To: villageofnewberlin@mchsi.com
Subject: Zoning Baord meeting notification

Hi Mary,
If there are no conflicts with the schedule, Please put the following in the local paper:
Zoning Board of Appeals
The New Berlin Zoning Board of Appeals will meet Thursday Nov, 13 2007 at 7:00 p.m.
Mr. Dale Clements has requested a variance per the following:
A request for a variance to allow the placement of a mobile home at 202 South Cedar Street, New Berlin,
IL in a district zoned residential. Proposed mobile home to be a 1995 16’ x 80" and to be placed on the
100" x 150" lot. Existing mobile home and attached structure is being removed.
The meeting is opén to the public.
Zoning Board of Appeals

Tim Berry - Chairman

Please notify by post card:

aﬁ"x
Members of the zoning board of appeals, Dale Clements, and all adjacent property owners. ‘/ c 55 T’ﬁ Io&
Thanks, C DN
Tim Berry
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